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Address: Eddleston Primary School, Burnside, Eddleston, Peebles, EH45 8RH.
Website: www.eddlestonprimary.co.uk
Twitter: @EddlestonPS
Learning Community: Tweeddale


                        Head Teacher’s Welcome    
Dear Parents/Carers,

We’re now starting to get into the Christmas spirit here at Eddleston! 

Please don’t hesitate to get in contact with the school should you have any questions/concerns.

Kind regards

Miss Murdoch

Head Teacher   
























School trip – Victorians’ topic
The children had a super time at the Bigger Upper Museum, where they learned more about The Victorians. They were even able to make their own butter! The staff at the Museum organised a fantastic learning experience for the children.







  


Reminder of P.E days
Our P.E days are a Wednesday and a Thursday. Please ensure your child has the appropriate kit with them.






  






Gardening club
Miss McDougall runs our gardening club on a Tuesday afternoon at 2pm with the children. We would welcome any support from any parents/members of the local community. Please let us know if you’d like to come along and help!


  




Christmas planner
Our Christmas planner will be sent out in a separate document, which will detail all our Christmas related activities.


  





Queen’s Jubilee tree
The 21st of December has been selected as the chosen date where we will be presented with a ‘Sorbus aupucaria’ tree kindly donated from the Lord Lieutenant for the Queen’s Jubilee. We’re really looking forward to looking after and helping our new tree grow!


  



Partnership with Newlands Primary
We’re currently working with SBC, looking at visiting Newlands on a fortnightly basis after the Christmas holidays. When we have more information about this, we will share this with you.




  








*IMPORTANT REMINDER*
Outdoor clothing/footwear
As the weather is beginning to become much colder and also much wetter, we would ask that pupils come to school appropriately dressed for the changeable weather conditions. 
  


Weekly singing with Eddleston Church
We’ve now changed our focus to Christmas, where we’re now preparing for our Church service. The children are very much enjoying getting into the festive spirit!



  






Newsletter contributions
We always welcome any newsletter contributions, therefore, if any of our parents/carers/members of the local community have any newsletter contributions that are school-related, please let us know.




  




[bookmark: _GoBack]Parental skills
We’re looking for any parents who have a particular skill-set and would like to share this with the children, to contact the school. 





  








Wider achievements     
We recognise that our pupils achieve both inside and out-with school. Thus, we feel that it is important for our pupils to share these successes with their peers. These achievements could include musical successes, sport or an achievement in a specific hobby. Please let us know about any achievements outside school that your child would like us to know about. 
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